
EFFECTIVE DATE: Nov. 5, 2018

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is advising permit holders that some deadlines for 
volumetric reporting and production levy payments will change to align with the implementation of 
Petrinex. 

The deadline for reporting quantities of gas flared; water produced; and fluid injected or disposed into 
a well will change to align with other jurisdictions. The timing for invoicing and paying production levies 
will also change. 

For a calendar of new B.C. reporting deadlines see the Petrinex website.

Petrinex launches in B.C. for volumetric reporting on November 5. For more information on 
Commission changes associated with Petrinex, please see the Petrinex BC Inclusion Project web 
page.

If you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Mike Janzen 
Director, Liability Management 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
Mike.Janzen@bcogc.ca 
250-419-4464 
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